JANUARY 2021



Rep. Lisa MARTEN



Aloha Neighbors,

I am honored to represent you in the State House. I look forward to learning how to best tackle our community and State problems together. I am available through email and phone until the Capitol reopens to visit. My office manager, Jennifer Barra, and my legislative aide, Caroline Hobbs, are also ready to help.

My Capitol webpage will be updated with information and links on the legislature, access to the COVID vaccine and relief benefits, and other community news. We are here to help you navigate State services and to help your voice be heard in the legislative process. Public testimony during hearings will take place through Zoom and public viewing of the proceedings will be through YouTube. Written testimony must be submitted through the Legislative Website.

I serve on the following Committees: Energy and Environmental Protection, Agriculture, and Finance. I am working on legislation in other areas and working on issues that do not require legislation to resolve. Please fill out the online survey below to help me prioritize my efforts among many important issues.

With warmest aloha,

Rep. Lisa Marten repmarten@capitol.hawaii.gov 808-586-9450 https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/ click on "members" icon

SIGN UP FOR A COVID-19 VACCINE NOW IF YOU ARE 75+

Registration Forms can be found here: https://castlehealthgrouphawaii.com/#covid19

DOWNLOAD THE ALOHASAFE ALERT APP AND HELP SAVE LIVES!

www.alohasafealert.org

TAKE OUR 2 MINUTE COMMUNITY SURVEY

https://forms.gle/U6csayjtSHZgPWPu6